
02/10/2020 

MRS Acacia Grant 
- 20 Spring RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 
acacia.grant@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I strongly object to the proposed floodlights.

The increased traffic congestion and noise that will flow from field attendees and from people 
travelling too and fro from the training grounds will be awful. There has not been sufficient 
assessments done for noise and light pollution, let alone traffic and parking conditions!

There will be significant congestion in local residential streets as there is not enough parking at 
the best of times. On the weekends we are a very congested area due to sport but to have this 
7 days a week and through into the night is not fair on local residents.

It is not surprising that proponents of this development come from residents of suburbs far 
away or schools and clubs who will benefit the most from access to additional floodlit fields at 
night. We have lots of playing fields with lighting that need to be used properly, often they sit 
empty!

I object to the proposal. 
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